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Dear Green Leader
Thank you for taking the responsibility of managing this challenge for the year 2019.  It is a big task so getting a few ladies (A GREEN TEAM) to help you is a good idea.  Of course, you may be extremely organised and not need any assistance, but you are allowed it if you wish.
You have been handed hard copies of the challenge that you may want to photo copy and keep the originals as masters. Please keep the List of Challenges visible at all times so that your members can select the challenges they wish to perform each month; or you could give each of your members a copy so that they have a reference at all times.
At the beginning of the challenge (at your meeting in January 2019) please tell your members about the challenge in detail and make it sound fun so that they will want to take part. 
The challenge ends on 31st December 2019. After that simply return your completed copies to WI House by 18th January 2020.
The challenge has been uploaded onto the Berkshire WI website, so if you need extra copies they can be down-loaded and printed off.  The challenge will remain on the website in down-loadable form for the entire year.
You can down-load the paperwork on to your own computer and fill in the Record of Achievements electronically, if you wish; then at the end of the challenge (which ends 31st December 2019) send it to WI House electronically by 18th January 2020.
If you have any queries, please email them to me via WI House with GREEN WI CHALLENGE in the Subject line. If you would prefer a chat on the telephone please send your query, along with your telephone number to WI House and I will call you back.
The email address for WI House is bfwi@clara.net 
Please remember that this is not a competition but a challenge and should be fun.
Wishing you great success

Jennie Abbott-Hauxwell
Climate Change Ambassador for Berkshire
